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Friday 14th October 2022 

Dear parents and carers, 

Online Safety Newsletter – Autumn 1 2022 

FIFA 23 

The FIFA games remain extremely popular with many of our children. Despite having a PEGI rating of 3+, there are a 

number of risks associated with the latest release FIFA 23, ranging from age-inappropriate chat, scammers and 

addiction. If your child plays FIFA 23, please read the attached guide from National Online Safety. 

 

Digiduck 

The Digiduck collection are a set of five story books aimed at helping younger children explore different online safety 

topics. Each book in the series focuses on a different area of online safety and they are each a great way of getting 

young children interested in online safety from an early age. All five books can be downloaded through the following 

link. 

https://www.childnet.com/resources/digiduck-stories/ 

 

NSPCC Online Safety website 

The NSPCC website remains one of the best sites available for advice and support on keeping children safe online. 

Covering topics such as social media, online wellbeing and inappropriate images, it is well worth exploring. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Stevens  

Computing and Online Safety coordinator 
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